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The events in Manchester this week have given us cause to pause and reflect on how fortunate we 

are to be part of the diverse, caring community at Clapham Terrace. The children joined in the 

minutes silence on Thursday as we paid our respects to the victims and their families. 

A huge thank you to the Rotary Club who visited us on Monday to raise awareness of the vaccina-

tion against Polio programme they support.  They also provide Shelter Boxes to countries hit by 

disaster.  We have been part of this campaign by planting purple crocus at the front of school.  The 

purple represents the dot that is put on a child’s hand so that medical staff can identify that they 

have received the polio vaccination. 

On Tuesday Year 5 travelled by train to Stratford Upon Avon to visit the Royal Shakespeare       

Company and take part in a workshop focussing on Macbeth. They had a fantastic day in the sun-

shine! 

I can’t think of a better way to end our penultimate half term than judging our very own Clapham’s 

Got Talent. There were some fantastic acts ranging from tap dancing to balloon modelling. 

 

Heads Up 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 29th May— Friday 

2nd June 

Half Term Holiday 

Monday 05th June 2017 

Teacher Training Day School 

Closed to pupils 

Wednesday 07th June 2017 

EYFS trip to Hatton 

Friday 09th June 2017 

Year 3 Sleepover 

Wednesday 14th June 2017 

9am EYFS Class Assembly 

FATHERS DAY LUNCH 

Thursday 15th June 2017 

Year 1 and Year 2 trip to  

Royal Shakespeare Theatre 

Wednesday 28th June 2017 

Year 4 Class Assembly 

Friday 21st July 2017 

School Finishes for the     

Summer Holidays 

Tuesday 5th September 

2017 

Term starts for  Years 1—6 

Children in Nursery and new 

to reception will receive      

information concerning their 

Induction and starting date 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer 

Term 2017 

Cricket at Leamington Cricket Ground 

On Wednesday a cricket squad from Year 5 took part in a tournament at Leaming-

ton Cricket Ground.  Congratulations to the squad, they all played extremely well 

and WON the competition.   

By—Thomas—CTCN Reporter 

Baby Chicks in Year 5 

The chicks are back !   Mr Filby collected some eggs from Mrs Holberton’s farm.  We have had eggs 

to incubate over the past 2 years. We are hoping once again that we can enjoy lots of lovely fluffy 

chicks. 

The incubator is in year 5 classroom, you have to set it up by adding water to the bottom to stop 

the eggs from getting to hot and drying out.  The incubator is heated at a consistent temperature.  

We are not sure how long it will take for the eggs to start to hatch but we will keep you updated. 

By—Ella and Bethany—CTCN Reporter 



Don’t forget to check out the school website @ 

www.claphamterraceinfo.co.uk 

Dates for your diary: 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinner per day is £2.10, 
£10.50 a week.  

Please ensure all cash payments 
come in a named envelope. 

Cheques should be made payable to: 
Clapham  Terrace Primary School WCC. 

Payments for dinners should be made 
on a Monday and sent into school in a 
sealed named envelope. 

You can also pay via AGORA. 
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Lost Property 

If your child is missing any items of 

clothing they will eventually make their 

way to the Lost Property Box.  We   

encourage you to  regularly check the 

lost property box in the hope that you 

can find any missing items. 

 

Parent View 

Parent View is an online Questionnaire 

for you to give your views on our 

school at any time of the year.   

Please take the time to go to    

 https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

Log in with an email address or create 

an account and then answer the 12 

questions about our school. 

 

Year 5 Visit to Stratford upon Avon 



How to get in touch: 

Clapham Terrace Primary School 

Clapham Terrace 

Leamington Spa 

CV31 1HZ 

 

Telephone:  01926 423404 

Absence Line: 01926 430854 

 

Email:   

admin2312@welearn365.com 

 

Website: 

www.claphamterrace.info 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club Rockets OOSC Ltd 

Open Monday—Friday Term time only 

8.00am—8.45am and 3.15am-6pm 

Morning session £3.50 

Afternoon session £3.60 until 4pm, £6.90 until 5pm or £8.60 until 6pm    

Limited places available on all days. Call into the Early Years Hall   during the 

hours above Or text 07547 670230 / 07916 152639 before 12pm to book a 

place. Facebook page has more info! 

www.claphamterrace.info 

ROCKETS BREAKFAST CLUB 

Available from 8am 

£3.50 session 

Register your child once 

THEN 

Use us as a drop in session before school. 

Pop in to the small hall before or  after school 

to set up this service 

Year Percentage 

R 95.26 

1 97.46 

2 98.42 

3 97.98 

4 97.74 

5 98.91 

6 97.93 

 

Year Percentage 

R 100 

1 78 

2 83 

3 92 

4 92 

5 89 

6 70 

Reading 

Percentage  

Clapham Terrace Children’s News 

I recommend it to 

anyone that exists. 

Guardians of the Galaxy 

Volume 2 is the best film 

that has, and will exist. 

It is out of this world, 

literally and  figuratively. 

Spoilers Ahead 

By Toby –CTCN 
reporter  

Expiration Date: 00/00/00 

Guardians of the Galaxy  

 

Volume 2 

  

Guardians of the Galaxy 

Volume 2 

The film 

includes 

great names 

such as Ego. 

Last Friday, Year 5 visited Campion to have 

afternoon tea.  They also met Heather Fisher 

who is a member of the England Rugby squad.  

Leo won a rugby ball and they got to ask her 

some questions.   

By—Abhinav and Harsimran—CTCN Reporter 

AFTERNOON TEA 

Donations Needed ! 
 

Help !  We seem to have lost or have broken IPad 2   
charges.  If you have any old unwanted IPad 2 charges we 
would be very grateful if you could donate them to school.  
Currently we have 2 chargers to charge all of our IPads!!!! 
 
By—Freya and Annabel—CTCN Reporters 

Joke of the Day  

Why did the boy take a ladder to 

school?  A:  Because he wanted 

to go to high school. 

http://faithhopeandpolitics.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/08/school-attendance.jpg



